Unofficial translation

Prague, 11th of August, 2017

Dear Mr President, Dear János,

Please, accept my sincere congratulations to the forthcoming National Day of Hungary. I wish you personally, your country and all the Hungarian citizens a lot of happiness and success.

I would like to use this opportunity to express my great appreciation of the high level of mutual relations between the Czech Republic and Hungary. I am convinced that the mutual understanding and beneficial cooperation between our countries will henceforth develop and deepen for our common benefit.

I will therefore be honoured and pleased, dear Mr President, to welcome you between the 5th and 7th of December, 2017 at the Prague Castle during your state visit to the Czech Republic, which will without doubt contribute to the further development of our "honorary neighbourhood".

Yours sincerely,

His Excellency
János Áder
President of Hungary
Budapest